
 

Protecting the public and the environment in coal mining areas 

Development Policy Manager 
Warwick District Council 
 
[BY EMAIL ONLY: ldf@warwickdc.gov.uk] 
 
 
 
25 October 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Designation of Neighbourhood Area – Whitnash Town Council - Consultation 
 
Thank you for your consultation notification of the above. 
 
As you may be aware Whitnash town is situated outside of the current defined coalfield 
area; consequently the Coal Authority has no specific comments to make on the 
designation of the Neighbourhood Area. 
 
In the interests of efficiency it is not considered to be necessary to consult the Coal 
Authority on future drafts of the Whitnash Neighbourhood Development Plan.  This letter 
can be used as evidence for procedural requirements in relation to consultation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

R. A. Bust 
 
Miss Rachael A. Bust B.Sc.(Hons), MA, M.Sc., LL.M., AMIEnvSci., MInstLM, MRTPI 

Chief Planner / Principal Manager 

200 Lichfield Lane 
Berry Hill 
Mansfield 
Nottinghamshire 
NG18 4RG 
DX: 716177 Legal Mansfield 5 
 
Telephone: 01623 637 119 (Planning Enq) 
   
Email:  planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk 
 
Web:   www.coal.decc.gov.uk/services/planning 
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